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Dear Parents

Kindly note

The school will remain closed on Friday, 16th December '22 for
students on account of Winter Carnival. However, student volunteers
will be called on 16th and 17th December '22 as per the duties allotted
to them. A circular with details of time slots will be issued to individual
students for the same.

The Winter Carnival is one of the major events of the school which is
happening after a gap of two years. We are expecting a great support
from the parents in making this a success.You are requested to be a
part of the event by  your presence on the day of the event.

Your cooperation is highly solicited  in this regard.
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